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EUREKA COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

RECREATION BOARD MOTEL SEAT VACANCY 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

A vacancy on the current Eureka County Recreation Board has occurred for a 
Motel/Hotel Seat.  If appointed, this person would serve the remaining term 

which will end on December 31, 2026.  

All interested candidates should apply for this vacancy no later than March 13, 
2025, by emailing a letter of interest to the County Commission email address: 

CountyCommission@EurekaCountyNV.gov 

Or by sending a letter to: 

Eureka Board of County Commissioners 
c/o Kathy Bowling, Clerk Recorder 

PO Box 450 
Eureka, NV  89316 

 
The decision of the Board of County Commissioners will be made at the BOCC 

Meeting held on March 18, 2025. 
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